Linda M. Finucane

From: Vasquez-Solis, Lou <Lou.Vasquez-Solis@kla-tencor.com>
Sent: Friday, July 11, 2014 2:31 PM

To: Linda M. Finucane

Cc: Daniel Sexton

Subject: Application Support

Ms. Finucane,

My name is Luis Vasquez-Solis from 287 Cherry St. and | am sending you this email as a confirmation of my
support for approval of my neighbor, Deb Pierce’s application for special permit for 126-128 Westland Ave, West
Newton.

Please, feel free to call me at 617-309-7170 at your earliest convenience if you need to contact me.

Thanks and have a nice day!



